
We are proposing changes to the Faculty Governance Document (Faculty Senate bylaws) in order to 

include the Academic Advisors in faculty governance.  We would like these proposed bylaw changes to 

take effect immediately upon approval. 

Drafted by Anna Carlin, Faculty Senate President, and Jamie MacDonald, Past President 

Sponsored by Anna Carlin, Lyndsay Rhodes, Rachel Campbell. 

  


